
 

 

Friday 14th February 

SATS Preparation Meeting for Year 6 Parents 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to invite you to attend a SATS preparation meeting on Tuesday 25th March. This 

meeting is essential in sharing key information ahead of some important examinations that your child 

will sit in May this year.  

The meeting will be held in our school hall and parents should arrive in the school office by 2:45 pm. 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, please do let your child’s class teacher know before this date. 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Woon and Mrs Hanwell 

Year 6 Teachers 

  


